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AUDITIONS

for 

PLAYREADING WORKSHOPS

2010-11 Season
‘Embracing Dreams’

Teatro de la Luna announces auditions for its popular Playreading Workshops.  Workshops are held in Spanish and are designed to provide professional quality, public readings of current and recent Spanish-language plays.  This project is sponsored through a generous grant from the D.C. Commission on the Arts and Humanities.
Workshops focus on training actors in text interpretation and analysis.  They are open to adults and teens 16 and over.  Prior theatrical experience is not necessary.  The focus of this workshop series will be three theatrical pieces by Hispanic playwrights.  

Auditions for the first series of workshops will be held Friday, January 28 from 6 pm to            8 pm and Saturday, January 29 from 1 pm to 3 pm at Casa de la Luna, 4020 Georgia Avenue, NW, Washington, DC, which is a short walk from the Georgia Avenue/Petworth Metro Station on the Green Line.  Interested actors should prepare a monologue or poem in Spanish, no longer than two minutes.

 For more information, interested parties should call 202-882-6227.
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Teatro de la Luna is a non-profit 501 (c) (3) organization and this program is made possible through the support of the DC Commission on the Arts and Humanities, Cafritz Foundation and private donations. 
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